DAV _CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL PASCHIM ENCLAVE NEW DELHI-87

PTM CIRCULAR (Classes V to XII)

Circular No.: DAVPEMN/2023-24/19 Date: October 10,2023

“As parents and teachers, we share a common goal of helping our children reach their full potential.”

Dear Parents,

The school is organising Result PTM (Term-I) for the parents of students of Classes V - XII on
Friday,October 13,2023 as per the given schedule:

Time Slot Roll No.
8:15 am to 9:00 am Roll No. 1 to0 10
9:00 am to 9:45 am Roll No. 11 to 20
9:45 am to 10:30 am Roll No. 21 to0 30
10:30 am to 11:15 am Roll No. 31 onwards
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BOOK FAIR:_In conjunction with the PTM, we are also hosting a Book Fair in the school premises (Senior Wing)
where you can explore a diverse collection of books. Reading plays a vital role in a child's development, and we
encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to enrich your child's literary journey. The Book Fair will offer a
range of genres, from educational books to captivating stories, fostering a love for reading among our students.
CAMPS IN THE SENIOR WING

Serving the society has always been a motto of DAVCPS. Following this, BLOOD DONATION CAMP, EYE CHECK UP
CAMP (TITAN EYE +) AND ORGAN DONATION CAMP are being organised in the senior wing of DAVCPS on the day of
the PTM.

CBSE LOC WORK (IX - XIT)

Classes X & XII - Parents are required to sign on LOC submitted to CBSE.

Classes IX & XTI - Parents are required to sign on Final LOC, to be submitted to CBSE. Please be informed no

changes will be allowed thereafter.

ENTREPRENEURS IN ACTION
Budding entrepreneurs of DAV Paschim Enclave, running the school business - Tech Bal to Herbal, will showcase their
stalls presenting opportunity of exhibition cum sale of products made by them in the school.

Dear Parents, kindly note:

Kindly carry Parent I-Card for hassle free entry.

Students accompanying their parents must come in proper school uniform.

Please use Gate No. 2 (Back gate) for entry as well as exit.

It is mandatory for the parents to attend the PTM to know the academic progress of their ward.

Looking forward to have a healthy interaction!

Regards
Sonia Malik
Principal



